

NSW Government Heritage Grants now available - closing date 3 December 2010

Dear Minister and Wardens,

The NSW Government recently announced that grant applications are now being accepted for the 2011-2013 NSW Heritage Grants program.

Applications are being invited by the NSW Government across a range of categories relevant to the Anglican Church Diocese of Sydney –

- Works projects ("Dollar for dollar" grants from \$12,500 up to \$75,000);
- Works projects for residential and commercial properties ("Dollar for dollar" grants from \$12,500 up to \$75,000);
- <u>On-ground interpretation projects</u> ("Dollar for dollar" grants from \$5,000 up to \$20,000);http://www.heritage.nsw.gov.au/02_subnav_01_2010_org.htm
- Conservation management documents ("Dollar for dollar" up to \$75,000);

We understand from the NSW Heritage Council that priority is likely to be given to applications made in relation to existing State Heritage Register listed items. However, we also understand that if a heritage item has been listed as being an 'item of state heritage significance' on your Local Council's Local Environmental Plan, or if an item has been assessed by a heritage specialist as being of state heritage significance, it may also be eligible for heritage funding.

For more information, including eligibility criteria and how to apply, please click on the following link ---> 2011-2013 NSW Heritage Grants program.

Please note that completed applications need to be lodged with the NSW Government by <u>3 December</u> <u>2010</u>. It is recommended that applications be discussed with the ACPT (see contact details following) and lodged with the NSW Government well before the 3 December 2010 closing date.

If you have any queries directly related to the ACPT, please contact your Regional Manager as follows -

Diocesan Region	ACPT Regional Manager	Email	Telephone
Northern & Western	Scott Lincoln	sxl@sydney.anglican.asn.au	02 9265 1633
Georges River, South Sydney and Wollongong	James Cartwright	jac@sydney.anglican.asn.au	02 9265 1561

Kind Regards,

GREG ELLEM
Head of Property Trust

15 November 2010